
From: Carla Mott  
Sent: Wednesday, December 7, 2022 10:42 AM 
To: epc@mountainview.gov 
Subject: Agenda item 5.1.6 
 
Hi, 
 
I'm interested in getting more information about the environment study done when recommending 
mixed-use development for the Grant-Phyllis shopping center.  There is a gas station on that property 
and I'm wondering if that affects the types of residential units that can be developed.  Also were there 
previous tenants that used chemicals such as a dry cleaner on that site which could have an impact on 
residential units?  Finally, where will the proposed residential units get water given that we are in a 
severe drought.  Either we have enough water for more residents or we are in a severe drought and that 
is why we are being asked to conserve water. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Carla Mott 
Mountain View, Ca 
 
 


